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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF MONO

P.O. BOX 715, BRIDGEPORT, CALIFORNIA 93517

(760) 932-5533 e FAX (760) 932-5531
Shannon Kendall, Clerk of the Board

August 21, 2018

Honorable Judge Mark Magit
Presiding Judge of the Superior Court
100 Thompsons Way

P.O. Box 1037

Mammoth Lakes, California 93546

Re: Response to the Mono County Grand Jury 2017-2018 Final Report
Dear Judge Magit:

Please consider this letter as the official response to the Mono County Grand Jury 2017-2018 Final
Report and place this document on file as the Mono County Board of Supervisors’ response.

As your honor is aware, the 2016-2017 Grand Jury complaints, findings and recommendations involving
offices within the County’s jurisdiction have been satisfied, and no further action is being recommended
in the 2017-2018 Final Report. The County is pleased to learn that all new complaints received by the
2017-2018 Grand Jury involving offices within the County’s jurisdiction have been investigated with no
resulting recommendations for additional action.

The majority of the 2017-2018 investigations involved offices that are not within the County’s
jurisdiction, and the County has no related comments.

The County has no reason to dispute the Grand Jury’s findings relating to the one investigation involving
offices within our jurisdiction (annual jail visit), and accepts all related findings:

Investigation #2
Mono County Jail
The County accepts the findings.

The Board of Supervisors and County staff recognize the critical role the Grand Jury provides to the
community and the County by ensuring the legal and financial adequacy of government services. The
Grand Jury provides a sense of openness, transparency and accountability that are crucial to our
democracy, and the County appreciates the work performed and the guidance offered. The County thanks
the members of the Grand Jury for their public service and encourages the Court to continue to ensure
broad representation from all communities of Mono County.
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Sincerely,

N\
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Bob Gardner, Chair
Mono County Board of Supervisors



